

ROSYTH SCHOOL WEIGHTED ASSESSMENT TWO 2022 ENGLISH LANGUAGE PRIMARY 3



Na	me:	()
Cla	ass: P3	Duration: 50 min
Da	te: <u>10 May 2022</u>	Parent's Signature:
Rea	tion A: Grammar (4 mark d each question carefully. oracket provided. (4 × 1 m	Choose the correct answer and write its number in
1.	The brothers	walking back home when they heard a loud crash.
	(1) is	(2) are
	(3) was	(4) were ()
2.	Ben himself	at his friend's birthday party last Saturday.
	(1) enjoys	(2) enjoyed
	(3) has enjoyed	(4) is enjoying ()
3.	The driver braked to a	void knocking down the boy who had dashed
	(1) at	(2) over
	(3) across	(4) against ()

4.	we III	ke to our (our grandparents on Sundays.					
	(1)	visit	(2)	visits				
	(3)	visiting	(4)	visited	()		
Section	on B:	Vocabulary (3 marks)						
		question carefully. Choose provided. (3 × 1 mark)	the corr	rect answer and write its	nun	nbe	rin	
5 .		student sitting behind Jose		d not see what was writt	ten c	ın tl	ne whitebo	ard
	44 2							
	(1)	as fast as lightning	(2)	as strong as an ox				
	(3)	as tall as a giraffe	(4)	as proud as a peacock		()	
6.	It wa	as a dangerous mission but s.	the solo	diers fought		ind	saved mar	ny
	(1)	kindly	(2) 0	arelessly				
	(3)	fearfully	(4) c	courageously		()	
7.	My nois	teacher crosses her arms a se.	and	at us when v	ve m	nak	e too much	ì
	(1)	smirks	(2)	grins				
	(3)	frowns	(4)	gazes		()	

Section C: Grammar Cloze (4 marks)

Fill ir	ı each	blank	with	the	correct	word	from	the	box	below.	Use	each	word	once	only.
(4 ×	1 marl	k)													

	fall	fell	falling	fallen					
	- Name of the state of the stat								
Mo	ouse was hungry.	Night was just (8)		_ as he set out to look					
for food	in the forest. Jus	t then, he slipped	and (9)	into a well.					
"Н	elp! I have (10) _	int	o the well," Mou	se shouted.					
Th	The Gruffalo was walking in the forest when he heard the cries for help. It								
sounde	d like Mouse.								
"N	louse, is that you'	? How did you (11)	<u> </u>	nto the well?" asked the					
Gruffal	as he leaned ov	er the well.							
"1	am here!" replied	i Mouse.							
Τ	he Gruffalo found	a rope and pulled	Mouse out of the	e well. Mouse was very					
gratefu	l and thanked the	Gruffalo.							

Section D: Vocabulary Cloze (4 marks)

Fill in each blank with the correct word from the box below. Use each word $\underline{\text{once}}$ only. (4 × 1 mark)

performance	shocked	crying
wonderful	scolded	smiling

Acres of children	
Control of Control Control of Control of Control	It was the day of the singing competition but Dina was worried that she would not
And in case of the last of the	win. Unable to calm down, Dina started crying.
	Dina's mother opened her bedroom door and was (12) to see
	her in tears.
A 1 11 W 400 C	"What's wrong, Dina? Why are you (13)?" asked Mother.
A CHARLES AND ADDRESS OF THE PARTY OF THE PA	Dina hugged her mother and told her that the thought of losing sent chills down her
The state of the state of the state of	spine.
	"Dina, take it as another (14) and enjoy yourself. I will be there
Contract of the Contract of th	for you," Dina's mother reassured her.
	Dina looked at her mother and took a deep breath. She smiled at her mother and
and the state of t	told herself that she would put up a (15) performance. She thanked
	her mother and got ready for the competition.

Section E: Sentence Manipulation (2 marks)

Rewrite the given sentences using the word provided. Your answer must be in ONE sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the given sentences. $(2 \times 1 \text{ mark})$

16.	David likes to play football. Billy likes to play football too.						
		and					
17.	Jane wanted to ask a question. She raised her hand.						
		so 					
Sect	ion F: Comprehension Cloze (3 marks)						
		e most					
	All the trees in the forest were cut down and the animals lost a place to li	ve in,					
inclu	uding Chip, a squirrel. Chip was looking for a new place in the heavy rain.						
شبيد	Chip needed a place that could shelter him from the (18) H	e was					
hun	gry and cold. As he went deeper into the forest, he saw a hut that belonged						
(19)	an old man.						
***	eaction F: Comprehension Cloze (3 marks) ead the passage carefully. For questions 18 to 20, fill in each of the blanks with the sitable word. (3 x 1 mark) All the trees in the forest were cut down and the animals lost a place to live including Chip, a squirrel. Chip was looking for a new place in the heavy rain. Chip needed a place that could shelter him from the (18) He had a place to the forest, he saw a hut that belonged for a new place in the heavy rain. The old man saw Chip. Chip was so cold that he was shivering. The old gestured Chip to climb onto his (20) so he could keep him we chip thought that the old man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the cold near the cold man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the cold near t						
gest	tured Chip to climb onto his (20) so he could keep him	warm.					
Chip	Read the passage carefully. For questions 18 to 20, fill in each of the blanks with the nuitable word. (3 x 1 mark) All the trees in the forest were cut down and the animals lost a place to live including Chip, a squirrel. Chip was looking for a new place in the heavy rain. Chip needed a place that could shelter him from the (18) He whungry and cold. As he went deeper into the forest, he saw a hut that belonged (19) an old man. The old man saw Chip. Chip was so cold that he was shivering. The old magestured Chip to climb onto his (20) so he could keep him war Chip thought that the old man looked kind and carefully climbed onto the old man						
hane	d. He felt warm and soon fell asleep.						

Section G: Visual Text Comprehension (5 marks)

Study the poster carefully and then answer questions 21 to 25.

2022 Earth Day Poster Contest



An Annual Art Contest for Children

Craft Club is organising an Earth Day poster contest for primary school students. The theme this year is "Restore our Earth".

15 finalists will be selected and their posters will be exhibited at Jalan Laju and Riverland Community Centres from 12 June 2022 to 24 June 2022.

How to take part:

- · Download the entry form from www.craftclub.com
- All completed entry forms and posters should be sent via email to craftclubsubmit@bmail.com latest by 1 June 2022

Prizes

Winners will be notified via email by 10 June 2022.

The grand prize winner will receive:

- a trophy
- a cash award of \$2 000 and
- · a trip to Universal Studios Singapore



Each of the 14 consolation winners will receive:

- a cash award of \$100 and
- a certificate of achievement



More Information:

- Contact Mrs Lee at 6456 7789 to find out more about the contest
- Visit www.craftclub.com to view posters by last year's finalists for "We Love the Earth" theme
- View the painting "Green Earth" by the famous artist, Vincent Gao, on the website

Read each question carefully. Choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided. (5×1 mark)

21.	The A	Art Contest is organised by		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	Craft Club Vincent Gao Universal Studios Singapore Jalan Laju and Riverland Community Centres	()
22.	The t	heme for the Art Contest in 2022 is		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	Earth Day Green Earth Restore our Earth We Love the Earth	()
23.		wants to view the posters submitted by this year's finalists.	. She can v	/iew
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	in all primary schools on www.craftclub.com at Universal Studios Singapore at Jalan Laju and Riverland Community Centres	()
24.	Com	pleted entry forms and posters must be submitted by		*
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	1 June 2022 10 June 2022 12 June 2022 24 June 2022	()
2 5.	Whic	th one of the following statements is true?		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	All prize winners will receive \$2000. The grand winner gets to receive a trophy. The winners will know the results via a phone call. Participants can email Mrs Lee for more information.	()

Section H: Comprehension (10 marks)

Read the following passage carefully. Then write the answers for questions 26 to 34.

Alice's siblings, Jason and Cindy, were both outstanding students in their school's co-curricular activities. Jason excelled in chess while Cindy represented her school in gymnastics. Alice aspired to be like them.

Alice's music teacher, Mrs Tan, always said she was talented and praised her singing ability. Recently, something fascinating happened. Alice's father bought a recorder for her. She gave it a slight blow, expecting a squeak. Instead, a beautiful sound filled the air. She quickly searched online for videos of how to play the recorder. After a few tries, she managed to play a pleasant tune.

A thought struck Alice, "I might be good at music," she muttered to herself. "I must convince Mum to send me for music lessons."

10

That night, Alice announced at the dining table, "I want to take up music lessons."

Cindy was amused. She laughed as she did not think Alice would be interested for long since nobody in the family played any musical instrument either. Jason also felt that learning music was a waste of time and Alice would eventually give up. Determined to 15 pursue her interest. Alice pleaded with her parents to let her take up music lessons. Her parents saw how eager she was and agreed to sign her up for music lessons. Alice's mother gave her full support, saying that as long as she was determined and diligent, she would succeed in no time. Alice squealed in delight when her mother signed her up for the music lessons.

20

Alice enjoyed attending the music lessons as her instructor was very patient in teaching her. She could even play the piano and guitar after attending the music lessons for just one term. Her siblings became her avid fans and enjoyed listening to her.

Adapted from: www.storyonline.net

26. Which word in the first paragraph tells us that Alice hoped to be as outstanding her siblings? [1m]	j as
27. In paragraph 2, how did Alice learn to play the recorder? [1m]	
(1) Mrs Tan taught her the skill.	
(2) Alice's father played a tune to teach Alice.	
(3) Alice learnt it on her own after watching some videos online. ()	
28. Write 1, 2 and 3 in the blanks below to indicate the order of events that occurred in paragraph 2. [1m]	
Alice played a pleasant tune.	
Alice's teacher praised her singing ability.	
Alice was given a recorder.	
29. Tick ✓ your chosen answer. How did Alice's siblings respond when she wanted to take up music lessons? [1m]	
They became her avid fans.	
They laughed and said it was a waste of time.	
They pleaded with Mother to sign Alice up for music lessons.	

Read each statement and tick (\checkmark) "True" or "False". The first one has been done for you. [2m]

	Statement						
Example	There were three children in the family.	-					
30.	Alice's siblings did well in different areas of interest.	garja underweitund musiker der	The state of the s				
31.	Alice's father can play a musical instrument.		100000000000000000000000000000000000000				

32.	Why did Alice's parents agree to sign her up for the music lessons? [1m]
3.	Which word has the same meaning as 'hardworking'?
	Circle either (A) or (B). [1m]
	Alice's mother gave her full support, saying that as long as she was
	determined and diligent, she would succeed in no time.
	(A) (B)
14.	What were the two instruments Alice could play after attending the music lesson
	[2m]

~ End of Paper ~
Please check your work carefully.

SCHOOL :

ROSYTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

LEVEL

PRIMARY 3

SUBJECT : ENGLISH

TERM

: 2022

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10
4	4	3	1	3	1	3	4	4	1

Q11) is visiting

Q12) visits

Q13) visit

Q14) visited

Q15) refused

Q16) noticed

Q17) warned

Q18) sad

Q19) Rajah bought eggs and oranges at the supermarket.

Q20) Both boys were pretending to be a rabbit.

WEIGHTED ASSESTMENT 2

Q1) 4

Q2) 2

Q3) 3

Q4) 1

Q5) 3

Q6) 4

Q7) 3
Q8) falling
Q9) fell
Q10) fallen
Q11) fall
Q12) shocked
Q13) crying
Q14) performance
Q15) wonderful
Q16) David and Billy like to play football.
Q17) Jane wanted to ask a question so she raised her hand.
Q18) rain
Q19) to
Q20) hand
Q21) 1
Q22) 3
Q23) 4
Q24) 1
Q25) 2
Q26) aspired
Q27) 3
Q28) 3 , 1 , 2
Q29) They laughed and said it was a waste of time.
Q30) True
Q31) False
Q32) Alice's parents agreed to sign her up for the music lessons as her parents saw how eager she was to sign up for the music lessons.

Q33) B

Q34) Alice could play the piano and the guitar after attending the music lessons.